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PURPOSE:  

To approve a contract extension between the City of Greensboro and Delta Dental of North 

Carolina for the provision of Third Party Dental Administration Services. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

The City entered into a contract with Delta Dental of North Carolina to provide Third Party 

Dental Administration Services on January 1, 2016. The contract as extended on January 1, 2020 

through December 31, 2024 with an option to renew the contract for an additional three years, 

the contract term will be from January 1 2025 to December 31, 2027. 

The Delta Dental contract is a cornerstone of the City’s benefits compensation package, 

requiring long-term consistency to deliver desired outcomes for both our employees and the City 

of Greensboro. Maintaining stable administration, pricing, and plan design is crucial to our Total 

Benefits Compensation Strategy. Delta Dental has met all of their contractual performance 

guarantees, including customer services performance, balance billing guarantee, claim’s 

payment, financial and processing accuracy. Delta Dental has not increased their administrative 

fees for the City of Greensboro since 2019. The administrative fees for this contract period will 

increase from $3.39 to $3.49 per month per Enrollee.  
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BUDGET IMPACT:  

Funding for this contract is budgeted for the People and Culture Department, in the estimated 

annual amount of $184,272 with an estimated total contract term amount of $552,816. 

 

ACCOUNT NUMBER:    

684-10-1021001.5419; 684-10-1021002.5419 

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 

It is recommended that City Council approve the three year contract extension in the amount of 

$552,816.00 with Delta Dental of North Carolina to provide Third Party Dental Administration 

Services. 


